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2nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you are aware, the school had a full Ofsted inspection last term (15th and 16th June 2022), 
and I am now in the position to share the report with you and the outcome of our full Section 5 
Inspection. 
 

A copy of the report can be found on our website at Bonneygrove Primary School - Ofsted, 
which you can read in full, but I would like to outline for you the essential information.  We are 
incredibly proud to inform you that the overall judgement is that we are a ‘Good’ school. 
 

The summary evaluation of the inspection is as follows: 
 

Overall effectiveness   Good 
The quality of education  Good 
Behaviour and attitudes  Good 
Personal development  Good 
Leadership and management  Good 
Early years provision   Good 
 

The report is certainly worth a more thorough read as it is overwhelmingly positive and reflects 
the progress we have made as a school since the previous inspection in 2018.  I am very proud 
of the staff who have worked hard to achieve the best outcomes for the children.  I am also 
incredibly proud of the children who were honest and gave an accurate account of what it is like 
to attend Bonneygrove Primary School. 
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all of the parents and carers for their feedback 
on ‘Ofsted Parent View’ – the Lead Inspector commented that the number of positive returns 
was overwhelming – for this, I am genuinely grateful. 
 

I am looking forward to the new academic year and am excited about what the children will 
achieve in the coming months.  Have a great weekend, and I am looking forward to seeing you 
all at the start of term on Monday 5th September. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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